SC 225 Attachment 225-5

Master Planning Committee Report – February 2012 Gary Newman – Staff Council Representative

There has been no meeting of the Master Plan Committee since the last Staff Council meeting.

However, of note:

- 1. The West Ridge Deferred Maintenance Plan is proceeding with C.B. Bettisworth & Co. as primary contractor with stakeholder meetings planned for Feb. 14-16, 2012. Attached is the RFP which outlines the project, due for completion in June 2012. This is an attempt to develop a plan to systematically upgrade aging facilities on West Ridge.
- 2. Schematic design continues on the Engineering Building addition.
- 3. Chancellor Rogers commented on a number of other facilities related projects/proposals at the last Staff Council meeting.

Respectfully,

Gary Newman